LAWRENCE COLLEGE, MURREE PREPARATORY SCHOOL



Assignment # 5
Class 5 A,B
English
Crossword Puzzles

Name:		Sec:	House:	
Question No.	1			
Fill in the corr	ect opposites of the a	djectives.		
Across→				1
 difficult fat nice stupid cheap dry small rich strong good right beautiful 	8	6	7	
Down↓ 1. true 2. full 3. sweet 4. old 7. boring 8. loud	10 14 16	11 18	13 15 17 19 19 17 19 19 17 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19	
11. wide 13. quick 14. hot 17. happy 18. short	20	22		_



LAWRENCE COLLEGE, MURREE PREPARATORY SCHOOL

Assignment # 6
Class 5 A,B
English
Describing People

Name:	Sec: House:
	WRITING TASK: Question: Write a text about you. Write about • your name, your nickname -your age, birthday • where you live • the way you look (hair, eyes,) -your family • your hobbies & free time • school (favourite subjects & teachers, why you like them) • best friend, why he/she is special

,	
	_

♥ × ♥

LAWRENCE COLLEGE, MURREE PREPARATORY SCHOOL

Assignment # 7
Class 5 A,B
English
Reading Task

Name: ˌ	Sec:	House:	

Read the dialogue and then complete the task below.

I can't do without my phone!

Andrew: No, Mum! Please don't be so mean! Don't do it!

Mum: I told you to give it to me!

Andrew: No, please, give me one last chance!

Mum: You have had too many chances already! We had a deal and you broke it. Your French test was a disaster again. I told you, 'One more bad mark, and your phone is

gone.' So give it to me at once!

Andrew: Well, fine then, here you go.

Mum: I wonder what you will do with your time now.



(30 minutes later)

Mum: Andrew, what's the matter?

Andrew: I'm so bored. I want my phone back – you know, I might miss the latest news.

Mum: How about reading a real newspaper? How about meeting somebody face-to-face? Go over to Tim's place and play football with him. Or how about working out on the exercise bike?

Andrew: Come on, Mum, that's tiring.

Mum: There's a magazine in the living room with an interesting article on the origins of mankind. How about reading that?

Andrew: How boring!

Mum: Then let's play a game of chess together. I'm sure you can't beat me.

Andrew: Are you kidding me? You are one of the worst chess players in the world. Playing against you is really not a challenge.

Mum: Andrew, that was not nice. Take your French book and go and study.

(20 minutes later)



Mum: Andrew, Tim's at the door!

Andrew: Tell him to come up!

Andrew: Thank God, Tim! You saved my life.

Tim: What happened?

Andrew: Mum really did it! She took my phone away.

Tim: That's what I thought as I couldn't reach you on the phone. I've got to show you something. Look, Ted posted a picture of him and Jason Derulo shaking hands. Isn't

that awesome?

Andrew: That can't be true! I lost my bet with him. I said he would never make this happen.

Tim: What did you bet?

Andrew: My phone.

Tim: You muppet!

Question. Complete the following sentences in not more than 4 words.

1.	Andrew thinks his Mum is mean because she
2.	She was angry because of
3.	Without his phone, Andrew didn't know
4.	Now he couldn't check .

5.	His Mum told him to
6.	Andrew is not really interested in playing chess against his Mum because she
	*
7.	She wants him to
8.	Tim came over to Andrew because Andrew did not answer
9.	Tim wanted to show Andrew
10	Tim lost a bet so he had to give Ted

Question. Read the given passage carefully and answer the questions given in the end.



Alice was beginning to get very tired of sitting by her sister on the bank, and of having nothing to do; once or twice she had peeped into the book her sister was reading, but it had no pictures or conversations in it, "and what is the use of a book," thought Alice, "without pictures or conversation?"

So she was considering in her own mind (as well as she could, for the hot day made her feel very sleepy and stupid) whether the pleasure of making a daisy-chain

would be worth the trouble of getting up and picking the daisies, when suddenly a White Rabbit

with pink eyes ran close by her.

There was nothing so very remarkable in that; nor did Alice think it so very much out of the way to hear the Rabbit say to itself, "Oh dear! Oh dear! I shall be too late!" But when the Rabbit actually took a watch out of its waistcoat pocket, and looked at it, and then hurried on, Alice started to her feet, for it flashed across her mind that she had never before seen a rabbit with either a waistcoat pocket,



or a watch to take out of it, and burning with curiosity, she ran across the field after it, and was just in time to see it pop a large rabbit hole under the hedge.

(Alice in the Wonderland – Lewis Carroll)

Questions:
i. Where was Alice sitting?
ii. Who was with her?
iii. What was this person doing?
iv. Why was Alice not interested in this occupation?
v. What did Alice consider making?
vi. Why did Alice feel very sleepy and stupid?

vii. What was the colour of the White Rabbit's eyes?

viii. What did the White Rabbit say to itself?
ix. What did the White Rabbit take out of its waistcoat pocket?
x. Where did the White Rabbit go?